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August 6, 2019 
 

[English Translation] 
 

(Delayed) Notice Regarding Postponement of Financial Results Announcement  
for the First Quarter of Fiscal Year 2019 

 
Japan Display Inc. ("JDI") announced that it has decided to postpone the announcement of its financial results for the 
first quarter of fiscal year 2019, ending March 31, 2020. Details of the postponement and rescheduled announcement 
plans are presented below.  
 
1. Reason for the postponement 

 
JDI had been preparing to announce its first-quarter financial results on August 7, 2019. However, due to some 
changed circumstances that include some expected investors withdrawing from the CAPITAL AND BUSINESS 
ALLIANCE AGREEMENT entered into between JDI and Suwa Investment Holdings, LLC ("Suwa") and 
changes in the total value of preferred shares scheduled to be issued to INCJ, Inc. using a third-party allotment 
method that were announced on April 12, 2019 in a news release titled "Notice Concerning Conclusion of the 
Capital and Business Alliance Agreement, the Business Alliance Basic Agreement, and the Business Alliance 
MOU Issuance of New Shares and Bonds with Stock Acquisition Rights through Third-party Allotment, a 
Change in the Parent Company and the Largest Major Shareholder and Amendment of the Articles of 
Incorporation", additional time is needed to finalize the agreement, a part of which JDI plans to include in the 
financial results report. Therefore, JDI has decided to postpone the financial results announcement.  
 
At this point all matters concerning the agreement are expected to be finalized this week. Therefore, JDI now 
plans to announce its first-quarter financial results on Friday, August 9, 2019. 
 

2. Scheduled date of financial results announcement after the change 
 

August 9, 2019 (Friday)  
 

 
JDI wishes to apologize for causing any inconvenience and concern to shareholders and investors, as well as to other 
related parties, due to changes in key matters happening the day before the scheduled financial results announcement 
date. 

 
It should be noted that based on the assumption that changes to the CAPITAL AND BUSINESS ALLIANCE 
AGREEMENT with Suwa will be agreed by August 9 (Friday), JDI and Suwa plan to hold a joint press conference 
on August 9, 2019 (Friday). 
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